
Stewart Ganulin, founder of Hope for Sderot, one of the outreaches to the 
needy in Israel that Israel Food Outreach supports, wrote us the following 
word of thanks:


Shalom Dudley,

I recently sent you some pictures of the Friday 
Shabbat meals we have been preparing of our 
soldiers from Sderot. The meals were made 
possible by your love and support from Israel 
Food Outreach, but that is just the half of it.

Through your support we have provided hot 
meals for Shabbat to the residents of Sderot who 
chose to stay and not evacuate; YOU have 
provided shopping trips to the 
market for those who have 
returned as well as for those who 
did not leave; YOU have given 
financial aid to those who were 
displaced and were let without a job 
or any income to be able to by the 
simplest of items for their families; 
YOU have provided baby formula, 
diapers.

You provided thermal Tee shirts, neck 
scarves and winter jackets for 
soldiers from Sderot. The list of what 
IFO has done, through its love 
support and prayers could go on and 
on. There are no words to convey my 
gratitude to the IFO family!

To you, your Board of Directors and 
your donors, THANK YOU. Without 
your support none of this would have 
been possible. 

In His Love,

Stewart Ganulin




